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Mrs Strong is the owner /occupier of |||} } BBl The project will cut the farm into 2
sections. The new road will be built on a bridge/viaduct type structure in an attempt to reduce the
risk to the flood plain on which |||} Bl sits. e have been assured that the scheme
will be designed so that water is attenuated in ponds to prevent flooding of the farm house but we
are still concerned that the scheme will cause increased risk of flooding. None of the design we
have seen so far fully addresses the potential for increased flooding risk.

In addition current land take plans show in excess of 10% of the farm being taken by the scheme.
The amount of land take is excessive and will bring the future viability of the farm into question in
the future. We have requested that the area of land take be reduced.

If sufficient information is forthcoming in the future and Mrs Strong's fears are allayed we should
then be in a position to withdraw any objections to the scheme.





